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June 25, 2016

GUIDELINES ON HOLIDAYS

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you on the below guidelines to be followed on

account of any unexpected holiday declared on any normal working day:

 We follow the government notification for unexpected holidays. These

are announced in the Bangalore TV channels, Radio, Newspapers or our

school website (www.npskengeri.com)

 We request you to refer the school almanac (pages 3 to 12) for the detail

schedule on the month wise calendar w.r.t the holidays falling in a month

on account of festivals, vacation etc.

 In case of any festival / government declared holiday which is not being

notified in the almanac (pages 3 to 12), the school will send a circular /

diary note intimating the same on the previous working day.
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